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Educate Together  -   
Equality-Based Schools 

Tuesdays 26th March and 2nd April:  After-

school Chess Club continues.  Club is full. 

Thursday 28th March:  6th classes visit the    

Islamic Cultural Centre, Clonskeagh, Co. Dublin. 

Friday 29th March:  After-school swimming.    

Final lesson. 

Friday 29th March:  Coffee Morning at the school 

for Parent Class Representatives. 

Monday 1st April:  Moon & Sixpence Marionette 

Theatre perform in our PE Hall.  (Funded by the 

school.)  Junior Classes: “Jacqueline and the  

Beanstalk.”  Senior Classes: “Send in the Clowns.” 

Wednesday 3rd April:  After-school Tennis.     

Final lesson.   

Sunday 7th April:  Credit Union Schools Quiz, All-

Ireland Final, RDS, Dublin.  Good luck to our Under 

11’s team!   

Monday 8th April:  After-school Bricks/Lego club.  

Final session.   

Monday 8th April:  After-school Fitness Club.   

Final session, (Mondays group.) 

Tuesday 9th April:  After-school Fitness Club.  

Final session, (Tuesdays group.) 

Friday 12th April:  End of term.  Classes finish at 

12.15 and 12.30pm.  School reopens to pupils 

Monday 29th April.   

Thursday 29th August:  First Day of School  

2019-2020.  (The full 2019-2020 school calendar 

will soon be available on our website.)   

Chess Tournament for GETNS pupils  

by Gorey Educate Together NS Chess Club 

Tuesday 9th April 

For children in 2nd-6th classes  

(non–Chess Club members are also welcome to 

this event) 

2.30-4.30pm 

Entry: €2 
  

Proceeds to charity 
  

This will be the final afterschool 
chess session of the current school 
year.  Many thanks to the teacher 
volunteer (and parent helper) who 

made it all happen! 

Well done to our 5th & 6th class 
teams, who participated in     
yesterday’s Football Association 
of Ireland 5-a-side competition.  
Congratulations to one of our 
teams on winning their final!   

Well done also to Jack in 6th class 
on reaching the 5th round in last 
week’s Spelling Bee County Final.   

School buses:  please   

remind the children to  

behave well!  Bus drivers 

need to concentrate on the 

road ahead! 

Misbehaviour will lead to 

sanctions and/or loss of 

bus travel. 

Let’s reduce the   
number of slips and 
falls at school! 

The children should 
wear sturdy, non-
slip runners or 
shoes. 

School assembly: 

World Down        

Syndrome Day.   

Action on Climate 

Change:  ‘Bee the 

Change.’   

Optional school 

photographs:  

please return order 

forms and payments 

to the school by 

this Friday.  

(Thereafter, order 

directly from the 

Image Masters  

studio.) 


